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         October 25, 2024 

 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No. 463 s. 2024 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM TO DM NO. 431, s. 2024 RE: DIVISION ASEAN/UNESCO, 
PEACE EDUCATION AND COMPREHENSIVE SEXUALITY EDUCATION 

INFORMATION DRIVE 
 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

 School Governance and Operations Division Chief 
 Curriculum Implementation Division Chief 

 Education Program Supervisors 
 Public Schools District Supervisors/ District In-Charge 

Public Secondary/Elementary School Heads 
          All Others Concerned 

 
1. This Office, through the Curriculum Implementation Division, announces the 

postponement of the Division ASEAN/UNESCO, Peace Education and 

Comprehensive Sexuality Education Information Drive from October 24, 
2024 to November 5, 2024. 

 
2. All the previous items of DM No. 431, s. 2024 remain. 

3. For information, guidance and compliance.  

 
 

 
                   ORLANDO E. MANUEL PhD, CESO V 

                         Schools Division Superintendent 
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